
Upcoming  Entry  Dates  for
Annual High School Art Show
Competition  &  Young  Artist
Showcase

The Harlin Museum Board of Directors announces the upcoming
entry dates for their 2020 High School Art Show Competition as
being this Friday, February 7th (12 pm – 6 pm) and Saturday,
February 8th (12 pm – 4 pm). In addition to these regular
entry  dates,  the  board  will  be  allowing  late  entries  on
Sunday, February 9th (12 pm – 4 pm) for an additional entry
fee of $5.00 per entry piece.

The competition, which is open to all public, private, and
home-schooled high school students of the Southern Missouri &
Northern Arkansas Ozarks region, limits 2 pieces of artwork
per artist with an entry fee of $5.00 per entry. Prizes for
Best  of  Show  and  1st,  2nd,  &  3rd  places,  plus  Honorable
Mentions, will be awarded in each category, along with prize
money amounts; categories will be determined by the types of
entries  received.  An  Artists’  Reception  will  be  held  on
February 29 from 5 pm-7 pm with food, drinks, and music during
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which awards will be handed out. All friends, family, and the
public at large are invited to attend.

Artists can find guidelines for the competition at HERE or at
the museum. All entries will need to be brought to the museum
on one of the entry dates and artists will need to fill out an
entry form in order to be eligible for prizes.

In conjunction with the High School Show, the museum board
will also be hosting the Young Artist Showcase for artists
younger than high school age. Parents/teachers/guardians may
bring their young artist’s work to the museum for the display
on any of the High School Show entry dates. There are no
content/size  guidelines  or  framing  requirements  for  the
showcase; these pieces will not be part of the competition
portion of the show and will not be awarded prizes, however,
certain  pieces  may  be  chosen  for  the  honor  of  becoming
fundraising  postcards  for  the  museum’s  gift  shop  (with
permission of the artist/artist’s guardian).

The Harlin’s Annual High School Art Show Competition & Young
Artist Showcase will be on display in the Hathcock Gallery
from February 13 – March 1st.

For more information, please contact the Museum Desk at (417)
256-7801 or follow the link above to the competition guideline
page  for  Points  of  Contact  info  (at  the  bottom  of  the
guideline  page).
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